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Friday, 1st December 2023 

 
2024 String Ensemble 
Expression of Interest 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next year, we will continue to offer students in Years 2-6 the opportunity to learn a string instrument (violin 

or cello) during our band program time on Friday mornings (there will be two groups: one from 8.00-8.45am 

and one from 8.45-9.30am). 

Lessons are 45 minutes in duration and tailored to beginners through to students who would like to continue 

with their string instrument tuition. Lessons are provided by qualified music teacher, Sian Fuller, from 

‘Bandemonium’. Participating students will have the opportunity to hire or purchase a cello or violin via 

‘Bandemonium’,or can also source one externally.  Fees will be payable to ‘Bandemonium’ in the new school 

year. 

If you would like you would like your child to participate in string ensemble program, please complete the 

Expression of Interest form below and it return it to school by Friday, 15th December 2023. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Justine Williams          

Principal                  

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

String Ensemble 
Expression of Interest for 2024 

 
 
My child ___________________________________________ would like to participate in the  
 

String Ensemble Program in 2024. 
 
Please tick to indicate instrument preference: 
 
               Violin 
 

          Cello 
 
My child participated in 2023 and would like to continue in 2024. 
 
 
 

  
       Signed  _______________________________   Parent/Guardian                  Date  ____________________  

 


